Earle, Jeremy

From: Luciana Preguerman <yosoyfashion@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 8:05 PM

To: Scarpetta, Diana

Cc: Earle, Jeremy

Subject: Re: FW: Mural Project
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Hello Diana,

Happy 2018! I hope you had a great beginning of the year.
I'm in Argentina right now and I return this Friday evening.
I can stop by after Ipm sometime next week.

Let me know when is a good time.

Thanks,

Luciana

Thanks, Tue, Jan 9, 2018 at 3:41 PM Scarpetta, Diana <dscarpetta@hallandalebeachfl.gov> wrote:

Hello Luciana,

Hope all is well.

Would you be able to stop by City Hall to sign the permit application for the mural?

Thank you,

Diana M. Scarpetta, MSM, FRA-RP | Real Estate & Property Management Coordinator | Hallandale Beach CRA |
City of Hallandale Beach | 400 South Federal Highway | Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

Tel- 954-457 1303 dscarpetta@hallandalebeachfl.gov | www.hallandalebeachfl.gov




F—

From: Earle, Jeremy

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 12:06 PM

To: Scarpetta, Diana <dscarpetta@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Ce: Luciana Preguerman <yosoyfashion@gmail.com>: Cohen, Matthew
<mcohen@hallandalebeach.onmicrosoft.com>; Phinn, Faith <fphinn@hallandalebeachfl.gov>; Carlton, Roger
M. <rcarlton@hallandalebeachfl.gov>: Steven Zelkowitz <steven.zelkowitz@gray-robinson.com>

Subject: Mural Project

Good afternoon Diana,

Luciana who you were working with before has decided to proceed with the mural project. Please work her in
order to execute the appropriate documents.

Thank you very much.

Jeremy Earle, Ph.D., AICP, FRA-RA| Assistant City Manager

City of Hallandale Beach | 400 South Federal Highway | Hallandale Beach. FL. 33009

Tel: 954-457-3070 | Fax: 954- 457-1454

Follow us on: Twitter | Facebook | www.cohb.org Report a Concern via our MyHB App




